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To: Interested Agencies and Scoping Commenters 
 
Attached is a copy of the Scoping Report for the Tri-Valley 2002 Capacity Increase Project 
EIR.  This report is being sent to all persons who signed in at the Scoping Meetings on May 8 
and May 9, 2000, as well as those that submitted written scoping comments.  In addition, 
copies are being provided to relevant agencies. 
 
Copies of this Scoping Report are also available for review at the project repositories (see list 
in Appendix C) and on the Internet at the project website: 
 

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/divisions/energy/environmental/info/tri-valley.htm 
 

The California Public Utilities Commission and its consultant, Aspen Environmental Group, 
are currently preparing the Draft Environmental Impact Report for this project.  The Draft EIR 
is expected to be released in November of 2000. 
 
If you have questions on the EIR process or other aspects of this project, you may call or send 
a fax to the project hotline at:   
 

(925) 397-3041 
 
or you may send e-mail to: 
 

tri-valley@aspeneg.com. 
 

 


